
Roadway Safety

LAURIE AVENUE ROADWAY SAFETY PROJECT

PROBLEM
This area experiences heavy pedestrian 
traffic but lacks safe walking paths.

SOLUTION

This project will include the addition of 
a sidewalk along Laurie Avenue from 
Laird Street to North Lagoon Drive. The 
sidewalk will allow for safe pedestrian 
connectivity to the sidewalks currently 
on Laurie Avenue, the proposed sidewalks 
along Laird Street, and the sidewalks 
currently along North Lagoon Drive.


